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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our Spring Term 1 topic on ‘Night and Day’, we will be having a pyjama day in Nursery on Thursday 
8th February. The children are invited to come to school, dressed in their pyjamas, dressing gowns and slippers 
and enjoy lots of elements of bedtime! 
 
We would then after school at 3.30pm, like all our children to join us for a ‘Bedtime Story Session’, where we 
will also enjoy some hot chocolate / milk and a biscuit and sing some nursery rhymes together before it’s time 
to leave. 
 
The children that attend in the morning are also invited to return to school for this.  
 
The session will last for approximately 30 minutes. Please can you book your tickets via Parent Mail and so 
that we can adhere to safety regulations within the hall, on this occasion, we will be limiting this event to 1 
ticket per child only.  
 
To ensure that we are safeguarding your child, we ask that no photographs are taken, and no video footage is 
recorded during the event. 
 
We can’t wait for you to come along to celebrate the end of our topic and look forward to seeing you. 
 
Many thanks as usual for your continued support, 
 
Mrs. Bower, Mrs. Barton & Miss Russon. 
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